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Staff Changes  
 

You may be aware that Helen’s house suffered serious damage in the Christchurch earthquakes.  
Unfortunately she has now been told the house will need to be demolished.  The continuing 
quakes, the damage to her house, and Helen’s new partner living in Brisbane, means she has 
decided to leave Christchurch.   
 
Helen has been with us for seven years and in that time she has built a very strong relationship 
with many of you.  As an office we will miss Helen, and Steve especially as he has only had two 
assistants in the 20 years he has been an adviser.  We know we speak for all of you when we wish 
Helen all the very best with her new life in Brisbane, and that we truly enjoyed working with her.  
Helen’s last day is Wednesday 29 June. 
 
Fortunately Helen has given us plenty of notice and during this time we have been able to find a 
fantastic replacement.  Jasmine Murphy joins us from Christchurch Hospital where she looked 
after a group of surgeons.  She has recently completed a Bachelor of Commerce degree majoring in 
Finance at the University of Canterbury and wishes to pursue a career in the financial advisory 
profession.  Below is a brief bio and we know you will be impressed.  Please make her feel 
welcome. 
 

With best wishes 
 

Steve and Michael 
 

 

Jasmine Murphy   B.Com 

Client Services Administrator 
Email: jasmine_murphy@camelotgroup.co.nz | Direct Dial: 03 964 4208 

 
Jasmine worked and lived in Hawaii for over 10 years and returned back to 
her home town of Christchurch in 2006. She has spent the last 5 years since 
her return working with a team of Surgeons at the Canterbury District Health 
Board whilst pursuing her study. She recently graduated from the University 

of Canterbury in 2010 with a Bachelor of Commerce degree, majoring in Finance. 
 
Jasmine first entered the finance and banking industry in 2003 where she worked in the fraud 
department of Bank of America in Arizona. Whilst she enjoyed her time and experience working 
with the bank, Jasmine’s real interest and ambition is within the financial advisory profession. 
  
Jasmine will replace Helen as the Client Services Administrator and the PA for both Steve and 
Michael. She will provide the administrative and client service functions for existing clients and 
will be the first point of contact when communicating with the office. 
 
Jasmine’s goal is to pursue a financial advisory role with Rede Advisers in the future. 
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